
                                     
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF REVISION OF TENDER 

DATED 06.10.2024 
 
 

 
TENDER FOR PRODUCTION AND BROADCASTING; COMMENTARY AND LIVE GRAPHICS OF I-LEAGUE-2024-25 

MATCHES 
 

 
 
 
 
AIFF wishes to state that as per Paragraph 27 of the TENDER FOR PRODUCTION AND BROADCASTING; COMMENTARY AND 
LIVE GRAPHICS OF I-LEAGUE-2024-25 MATCHES issued on 1.10.2024, the said tender is being modified and revised, and that 
the revised version of the same shall be communicated in due course. Interested parties are requested to refrain from submitting 
their bids or seeking further clarifications in the interim, and to await the revised tender document, which will contain 
further information. 
 

 

TEAM AIFF 


